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Have your say on Rolleston’s future now

Selwyn residents are invited to attend two upcoming drop in sessions on Rolleston’s
future development. The sessions are being held on:

e Wednesday 16 October — from 5-8pm at the Council Headquarters, Rolleston
e Sunday 20 October — from 1.30-4.30pm at Rolleston Community Centre.

The sessions are part of the consultation currently underway on the development of
the Rolleston Town Centre and Foster Recreation Park.

The consultation includes proposals to develop Tennyson Street as Rolleston’s main
street, build a new library, community and technology centre, create a town square
and develop Foster Recreation Park as a large sport and recreation park. These
projects would be staged over the next 20 years, with further consultation needed on
the costs of individual projects.

Council planners will also be hosting a site tour on Saturday 19 October from 2 -3pm
which will explain how the Rolleston Town Centre could develop when the new
library, main street and town square are constructed. To book a place on this free
tour visit www.selwyn.govt.nz/haveyoursay by Thursday 17 October.

Copies of draft plans, the summary document called ‘“Your Town — Your Future’, and
submission forms are available online at www.selwyn.govt.nz/haveyoursay and from
Selwyn libraries. Submissions close 25 October.
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